BULLDOG BRIEFS



Edgar Middle School Newsletter February 20, 2024



Suzy Azevedo, Principal

Neyda Evans, Assistant Principal

Chain of Communication

- As parents, you play a crucial role in your child's life and your involvement in their education is
 invaluable. It is essential to maintain an open and respectful dialogue with teachers when concerns
 arise.
- We ask that the following chain of command be followed to maintain open lines of communication.
 When a concern arises it is best to contact the teacher directly to get a better understanding of what is occurring. It is important that if your child shares a concern, you reach out to the teacher directly.

Contact Information

- Click <u>here</u> for teacher/staff emails. It is a good idea to include your child's School Counselor or if applicable, Child Study Team Case Manager.
- After communicating with the teacher, if you need more assistance, you may reach out to the Content Supervisor of the content areas. Emails for Content Supervisors can be found here.
- After speaking with the supervisor, if the issue is not resolved, please contact building-level administration:
 - o Principal-Suzy Azevedo (sazevedo@metboe.k12.nj.us)
 - o Assistant Principal-Neyda Evans (nevans@metboe.k12.nj.us)
- If additional assistance is needed, please reach out to
 - o Director of Special Services, Ms. Deneane Bonassisa (dbonassisa@metboe.k12.nj.us)
 - o Assistant Superintendent, Dr. Tania Herzog (therzog@metboe.k12.nj.us)
 - Superintendent, Dr. Vincent Caputo (vcaputo@metboe.k12.nj.us)
- Follow this link to view a graphic of the District's Chain of Communication.

Parent Survey

- As we pass the midpoint of the school year, we would like to gather information regarding your and your child(ren)'s experience with Edgar.
- Please take some time to complete this anonymous <u>Edgar Middle School Parent</u> Survey.
- The survey will be available until March 1st.

Upcoming Spirit Days

• This Thursday is Student-Teacher Swap Day. Teachers who participate will dress like a student and students may dress like a teacher!

Spring Athletics

- Spring athletics will begin soon.
- If your child is interested in playing, please be sure to complete all athletic forms by following this <u>link</u>.
- Athletic physicals are good for one year after the doctor's visit.
- Spring Sports and their coaches (links to their emails are included) are:
 - o Baseball-Mr. Butler
 - o Softball-Mr. Bandola
 - Track & Field-<u>Ms. Araneo</u>, <u>Mr. Ronk</u>, and <u>Ms. Rudin</u>